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May 2, 2022 

 

Re: Potential Scam Alert for GVSUD Customers 

  

Dear Green Valley Special Utility District Customers, 

 

We have been made aware that an individual or group of individuals are posing 

as Green Valley Special Utility District (GVSUD) employees attempting to collect 

a past due balance to prevent your service from being disconnected.  

  

If you receive a phone call from someone posing as a GVSUD employee to collect 

a past due balance, please do not provide any information over the phone. As 

a standard practice of GVSUD, an employee of GVSUD will not contact you 

directly. Our customers will receive a past due notice via United States Postal 

Service, followed by automated phone calls, texts, and email notifications. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, you may contact our office at 830.914.2330 

or log on to your GVSUD account by visiting our website at www.gvsud.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

      //s// 

Pat Allen 

General Manager 

 

 

 

Green Valley Special Utility District 

529 S Center St, P.O. Box 99 

Marion, Texas 78124 

Telephone: 830.914.2330 

Fax: 830.420.4138 
 

http://www.gvsud.org/

